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Exciting Opportunities

Streamlined Systems & Student Support

Proposal Foundation

As part of our ongoing efforts to improve campus life, the
Office of University Operations is reviewing a new scope of
work from Aladdin Campus Dining in anticipation of our

current dining contract's conclusion.

Potential Partnership: 
Dining

Purpose: The Office of University Operations is excited to seek partners to help
advance our academic mission through increased financial sustainability.

partnering to expand resources

We are committed to supporting
our students, employees, and local

community through intentional
collaboration.

The Auxiliary Services Office is
dedicated to supporting and

furthering the University’s goals.

The Office of University Operations invites campus stakeholders to engage with us in
this strategic partnership initiative. Together, we can improve student experience,
reduce costs, and create lasting value for our academic community.

Join Us in Advancing
Academic & Financial
Excellence

We aim to enhance services while
improving cost efficiency and long-

term sustainability.

We are dedicated to clear
communication and accountability

throughout this process.

Meal plans will follow a Declining Cash Balance
(DCB) model, offering flexible use at all campus
dining locations and encouraging sustainable,
responsible spending. 
Upgraded point-of-sale systems with mobile
app access will provide real-time balance
tracking.
A campus-wide communication plan will
support students with reminders and education
on maximizing their plans.

Aligned with the Event Management proposal,
Aladdin will offer integrated event space and
catering services for external clients.
Aladdin also plans to partner with celebrity chef
Fabio Viviani to enhance dining experiences
and is committed to hiring locally, including
CSU Pueblo students.


